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  US 70/285 Resurfacing Work 
North of Pine Lodge Road Starts Today 

 
Roswell – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District Two will be resurfacing 
approximately two miles of US 70/285, just north of Pine Lodge Road in Chaves County.           
 
The work began Monday, June 13, 2015 and is expected to be completed in January 2016.     
 
Additional work includes; minor curb, gutter, and sidewalk improvements.      
 
Speed limit has been reduced to 35 mph through the work zone, with double fines while work is taking 
place. Please drive safely through  work zones.      
 
For up-to-date information on this project, go to the statewide road information website at: 
www.nmroads.com 
 

### 
 
Manon Arnett, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation District 
Two at (575) 637-7210 (office) or manon.arnett@state.nm.us. 
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